
Meeting Summary
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: January 30, 2024

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,

and spreading success through networks and other strategies.

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE
Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and specialists
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects
from the meeting.

Proposals

 South Okanagan Similkameen – Cancer Screening for
Unattached Patients

 East Kootenay – Pediatric Inpatient Asthma
 Burnaby – Addressing Stigma and Strengthening the

Transition for Acute to Primary and Community Care for
Substance Users

Expressions of Interest (EOIs)

 Burnaby – Improving Access to Screening for Early
Detection of Metabolic Conditions and Cancers

 Richmond – Community Plan for Maternity Care
 South Okanagan Similkameen – Penticton Orthopedic

Group Centralized Referral Process
 East Kootenay – Integration of Family-Focused Mental

Health Services
 Langley – Streamlining Diagnostic and Imaging Referrals
 Abbotsford – Addressing Gaps in Care for Patients

Experiencing Intimate Partner and Gender-Based Violence

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES
Committee welcomes and farewells
The Shared Care Committee welcomed Dr Baldev Sanghera as
the new Family Practice Service Committee Representative.

The committee also shared a farewell to Dr Mitch Fagan and
recognized his valuable work as the Family Practice Service
Committee representative. Dr Fagan’s appointment term limit
with SCC concluded in December 2023.

Communities of Practice (CoP) Infographic
Laura Becotte, Senior Manager, JCC Learning and Development,
provided updates on activities from the Chronic Disease, Child
and Youth Mental Health and Substance Use (CYMHSU), and
Perinatal Care Communities of Practice.

Notably, the CYMHSU CoP hosted its most successful webinar
ever, in collaboration with UBC CPD, which garnered 1800
registrants.

JCC Indigenous Specific Anti-Racism and Cultural
Safety Steering Committee
Tracy Elke, JCC Alignment Liaison, and Rachel Nolte-Laird,
Senior Manager, JCC Aligned Strategic Initiatives, joined the
meeting to request representation from an SCC physician
member on the JCC Indigenous Specific Anti-Racism and
Cultural Safety Steering Committee.

Dr Ian Schokking volunteered to be the SCC physician
representative.

SCC Terms of Reference
Laura Anderson informed the committee on the progress of the
SCC Terms of Reference (ToR) update following SCC’s review
and feedback on the document at the October meeting.

The SCC is collaborating with the JCC Alignment Team and the
governance team to ensure that there is an accurate reflection
of the PMA in the SCC Terms of Reference. Further, Laura will
connect with JCC operational staff to understand what
language can be used to refer to SCC members.

The ToR will be finalized once the new JCC Executive Vice
President is hired, and the document will be returned to SCC
for information.

SCC Expression of Interest (EOI) Intake and Review
Process Update
Andrea McMaster, Liaison, Quality Impact, joined the meeting
to provide a brief overview of the modified EOI intake and
review process. The committee provided positive response on
the improvements and emphasized the importance of
incorporating a QI lens into projects to achieve sustainability
and system impact.

Key Findings and Next Steps from Physician
Services Committee (PSC) Priority Engagements
Brooke Knowlton presented a summary report detailing
outcomes of engagements held by the Quality Impact team to
understand how system partners plan to advance PSC’s
priorities.

The committee recommended connecting with ministries to
identify leads for addictions and seniors’ care. Additionally, the
suggested inviting Liana Silver and Tanya Lorenz to present the
PSC/JCC Workshop Impact Summary Report at the next
meeting.


